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DUKE POWER COMPANY

TELEPHONE: AREA 7
P.0.BOX 33189 GENERAL OFFICES N s e

422 SOUTH CHURCH STREFT
CHARLOTTE, N. C. 28242 , ..
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August 5, 1982

Mr. James P, O'Reilly, Regional Administrator
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region II

101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100

Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Re: Oconee Nuclear Station
IE Inspection Report
50-269/82-23
50-270/82-23
50-287/82-23

Dear Sir:

With regard to Mr. R. C. Lewis's letter of July 12, 1982 which transmitted the
subject inspection report, Duke Power Company does not consider the information
contained therein to be proprietary.

Please find attached responses to the cited items of noncompliance.

I declare under penalty of perjury that the statements set forth herein are
true and correct to the best of my knowledge, executed on August 5, 1982.

Very truly yours,
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H. B. Tucker, Vice President

Nuclear Production Department

JFN/php
Attachment

82100104463 820917
PDR ADOCK 03000269
€] PDR










2)

3)

4)

5)

Admission or denial of the alleged violation:

Although the cited procedure, like any other, could be improved, it is
felt that the procedure was adequate to properly perform the job. There
was a personnel error on the part of the Maintenance personnel performing
the job. This is discussed below. Testing after maintenance showed that
the valve was not properly assembled. This was prior to any safety
related need for the valve.

Reasons for the violation:

Performance of maintenance which could affect safety at Oconee has always
depended both on procedures with adequate instructions and on the skill
of the personnel implementing the procedure, based on training and
experience. Procedures are designed tc be detailed enough for qualified
personnel to correctly perform the work.

In the cited incident, the maintenance procedure did not contain a

caution or instructions to prevent misorienting the valve during reassembly.
However, good working practices expected of a maintenance technician
qualified to repair this valve have always included "match-marking" the
components before disassembly to assure proper reassembly. This was not
done by the maintenance technician involved.

Corrective actions taken and results:

When Valve 2HP-14 was found to be misoriented, it was cut out and

properly reinstalled. The procedure involved was revised to include
instructions to prevent misorientation during reassembly. The maintenance
technician involved was counseled.

Corrective actions to be taken to avoid furcher violations:

No further corrective action is ccasidered necessary.

Date when full compliance will be achieved:

All corrective actions have been completed.




